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Posted on December 3, 2018

On Saturday 29 November our team were sad to say goodbye to Val, our Senior Care Lead at Woodstock Residential Care

Home.

Val has been one of our longest serving staff members, with over 10 years service at Woodstock. Part of the heart of our Home, staff

and residents will miss her very much.

Good luck Val in your new adventures and thank you for all your years of dedication to Woodstock.
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